
Borough  of  Doylestown

Human  Relations  Commission

Wednesday,  January  24,  2024  -  7pm

Attendance:  Fred  Stanczak,  Maxine  Katz,  Stephen  Albert,  Christopher  Baccash,  Doreen  Stratton,  John  Fraser,  Stephanie

O'Mara,  Freda  Savana,  Student  Member  Thomas  O'Reilly,  and  Borough  Manager  John  Davis.

The  Minutes  of  the  October  2023  meeting  were  approved.

Stand  Up for  Justice  Educator  Fund.  Shana  Trichon  reviewed  this  organization's  updates  and  several  accomplishments

from  last  year's  winners.  The  goal  of  this  program  is to  honor  and  reward  Central  Bucks  educators  and  administrators

who  work  to  implement  programs  to  combat  bigotry  and  bullying.  The  Fund's  website  and  social  media  pages  are  being

updated,  and  several  fundraisers  and  events  are  being  planned.  Nominations  for  this  year's  awards  are  open  and

requested  by May  1.

HRC Community  Member  Recognition.  The  Commission  finished  the  review  of  wording  for  the  mission  statement  and

John  will  forward  those  details  to Caitlin  to  share  on the  Borough's  social  media  platforms.  Requests  for  nominations

are  planned  to  roll  out  at  the  beginning  of  March.

Community  Presentation  Topic.  The  topic  ofimmigration  and  ways  the  community  can welcome  and  assist  new

community  members  is the  topic  for  the  next  presentation,  but  without  much  movement  further  on the  planning.  Freda

and Stephanie  will  reach  out  to  their  contacts,  as well  as other  members  of  the  Commission.  Members  of  various  groups

will  be asked  to  participate  to  talk  about  their  customs  and  traditions.

Old/New  Business: None.

Meeting  adjourned:  8:05  pm.

Respectfully  submitted,

Amy  Kramer

Minutes  Secretary


